
 

 

 

Notice of Hearing 
November 16 and 17, 2020 
9:00 a.m. 
 
Virtual Hearing 
 
 
 
IN THE MATTER of the Health Professions Act 
 
and 
 
IN THE MATTER of a Hearing Tribunal Hearing  
 
Regarding the conduct of Volodmyr Irodenko, a regulated member of the College of Alberta 
Denturists  
 
  
Hearing Guidelines 
 
In accordance with s. 78 of the Health Professions Act, the hearing will be open to the public 
unless the Hearing Tribunal accepts a motion or application to close the Hearing. 
 
If you plan on attending the hearing, please contact Karen Irwin at kirwin@abdenturists.ca or 
780.429.2330 by October 16, 2020. 
 

 A hearing is open to observers. The Hearing tribunal may close a hearing or a portion 
of a hearing at any time. If any part of a hearing is closed, observers will be required to 
exit the hearing. 

 Observers must remain quiet, calm and respectful during the hearing process. 

 Observers may not bring food or drink into the hearing. 

 No phones, cameras or other recording or communication devices are permitted in a 
hearing room. 

 No observer is permitted to provide comment (written, verbal or non-verbal) to the 
Hearing Tribunal. 

 The Hearing Tribunal may request that an observer leave the hearing if the observer is 
disruptive or disrespectful of the hearing process. 

 There will be scheduled times when observers must leave the hearing (i.e., lunch 
break, during deliberations by tribunal) 

 Observers are only permitted to enter and exit a hearing during scheduled breaks.  If 
an observer must leave at any time other than during a scheduled break, they will not 
be readmitted until after the next scheduled break. 

 

This schedule is subject to change 
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